What’s Happening at the Harp!

Thank you Holiday Event Donors and Volunteers

David’s Harp would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to all
donors and volunteers who made our annual holiday event possi-
ble. Thanks to our generous donors, we were able to provide
members with a home cooked meal, over 60 personalized holiday
gifts, and countless llama hugs!

Tai Chi Class

David’s Harp is excited to announce that Tai Chi has been added
to the calendar on Fridays at 1:00PM. The class takes place in the
community at the Parkrose United Methodist Church and is open
to all ability levels.

David’s Harp is Accepting New Client Referrals

Do you have a client who would benefit from services at David’s
Harp? Clients who qualify:

e  Are authorized at C-SPMI, C-Outpatient, or Level D LOC

e Have Medicaid insurance

e Are currently enrolled in services at a Cascadia Health Cen-
ter or Residential facility

Please e-mail the ID number and initials to
amy.driscoll@cascadiabhc.org to start a referral!
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